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The Autorité de la concurrence and its German counterpart, the Bundeskartellamt,

met in Paris on 14 and 15 November for the 9th Franco-German Competition Day.

This day is an opportunity to strengthen the close cooperation between the two

institutions through bilateral exchanges and the organisation of a public event.

This year's discussions focused on the challenges associated with the rise of

generative artificial intelligence and the issue of value sharing in the distribution

sector. These exchanges were complemented by a Policy Talk on European

competition policy.
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